From: Adam Gypalo [mailto:adam@ward43.org] 
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2016 1:33 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Alderman Smith Gift Reporting: Fruit Basket Delivery

Hi Steve,

I hope you're staying warm and out of the polar vortex we're experiencing!

We had a fruit basket delivery late Friday afternoon of some perishable items, and while we looked online to find the actual costs we were unsuccessful.  The gift came from Svigos Development, and given the items were perishable we donated the basket to a shelter nearby. 

Please let me know if you have any additional questions or concerns!

Adam 

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
